
 CURRICULUM COMMITTEE 
 MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF OCTOBER 13 , 2011 
 3:30 P.M., THE LOFT O F THE GUILLOT UNIVERSITY CENTER 
 
 
 The UNA Curriculum Committee met at 3:30 p.m. on Thursday, October 13, 2011, in The Loft of 
the Guillot University Center.  The following members were present: Dr. Birdie Bailey, Dr. Jana Beaver, 
Dr. Tom Lovett for Dr. Sharon Campbell, Dr. Tom Coates, Dr. Melvin Davis, Dr. Matthew Fitzsimmons, 
Dr. Kerry Gatlin, Dr. Vagn Hansen, Dr. Donna Jacobs, Dr. Keith Jones, Dr. Lesley Peterson, Dr. Lynne 
Rieff, Dr. Craig Robertson, Dr. Patricia Roden, Ms. Tina Sharp, Dr. John Thornell, Ms. Mandy Wicks, and 
Dr. Laura Williams. Dr. Bob Garfrerick, Chairperson, presided. Attending as guests were:  Lisa Burton, 
Susan Hughes, Dan Hallock, David McCullough, Bob Young, Jane Wilson, Jill Englett, and Chiong-Yiao 
Chen. 
 
Approval of the minutes of the meeting of September 29, 2011 
 
 Upon motion by Dr. Roden, the minutes were approved unanimously. 
 
Area V Removal from the Catalog – Arts and Sciences 
 
 This was an information item that required no action from the Committee. 
 
Consideration of the request from the Department of CIS for a departmental name change to Department of 
Computer and Information Systems; Request from the Department of Mathematics and Computer Science 
for name change to Department of Mathematics 
 
 This was an information item that required no action from the Committee. 
 
Consideration of the request from Interdisciplinary Studies for a new course, IDS PLA (Prior Learning 
Assessment) and associated fee of $120 per each portfolio submitted for evaluation 
 
 Dr. Peterson moved approval and Dr. Coates seconded the motion.  The motion was approved 
unanimously. 
 
Consideration of the request from the Department of HPER for a new course, HPE 000 
 
 Dr. Parris moved approval and Dr. Williams seconded the motion.  The motion was approved 
unanimously. 
 
Consideration of the request from the College of Education for revisions to admission requirements for the 
Teacher Education Program 
 
 Dr. Peterson moved approval and Dr. Rieff seconded the motion.  The motion was approved 
unanimously. 
 
Consideration of the request from the College of Nursing and Allied Health for revisions to the Second 
Chance Provision Policy 
 
 Dr. Coates moved approval and Dr. Roden seconded the motion.  The motion was approved 
unanimously. 
 





Consideration of the request from the Department of Management and Marketing for changes to the 


